
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 9/8/2011 7:58:06 AM
To: michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov 
(sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Homer, Trina 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Jablonske, 
Michael (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=M 1J6)

Bcc:
Subject: Topock Station Suction Piping 

Michelle, Julie, Sunil,

As a follow-up to our meeting yesterday, we wanted to emphasize our availability to answer any 
questions you may have. Shall we get together via phone or in person this afternoon for further 
questions and feedback about what should be presented on Monday?

RedactedAfter our discussion on spike testing yesterday, we spoke with 
recommend spike testing for certain situations, including station piping. He is available to answer any 
of your questions on Friday and is preparing documentation that we will share with you once it is 
complete.

at Kiefner who does not

Thanks again for meeting with us yesterday. Let us know what time works for you.

Shilpa
415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0047195
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